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Attendance This Week 

Cherry 94.8% 

Willow 96.5% 

Beech 94.9% 

Rowan 97.1% 

House Points 

Air 1,194 

Earth 1,018 

Fire 933 

Water 1,037 

Message from the Headteacher:   

Thank you to all those who attended our Open Afternoon on Tuesday, the children thoroughly enjoyed sharing their learn-

ing with you.  Year 1 have enjoyed a festive craft morning and class Christmas parties have also taken place in school this 

week. Thank you for all the food and treats you have donated for the children to enjoy.   

We had a special visitor on Wednesday afternoon when Santa took time out of his busy schedule to pop into School and 

Nursery to deliver presents to the children, they had a lovely time meeting him and receiving their gifts. 

A big thank you to the Friends of Newhall PTA and all those who have worked hard this term to arrange events and con-

tinue to raise money for the school.  We are hoping to purchase a 3D camera 

and other enrichment resources to support the curriculum in the New Year. 

Finally, thank you for all the lovely Christmas gifts we have received.  We have 

also had some lovely treats to share in the staff room over the last week.  It is 

very generous and much appreciated! Please be reminded that the children 

return to school on Monday 6th January 2020.  I would like to wish you all a 

very Merry Christmas, a restful break and a Happy New Year! 

Nursery Update: 

Bluebell performed a fantastic Christmas Carol Concert, thank you for attending.  I 

hope you all enjoyed it as much as the children did! Thank you for helping them learn 

the songs and their lines. It was a very special day. Thank you all for your wonderful 

Christmas gifts and cards, your generosity and kind wishes really mean a lot.  This week 

we welcomed Santa into our classrooms and many (but unfortunately not all) loved 

meeting him! Each child has a gift to take home, please check your child’s peg.  This 

term we have welcomed many new staff and children as the nursery is growing, thank 

you to all of our lovely families and staff members for making it a truly amazing nursery.  

Please be reminded that for term-time only children, we are open from 6th January. 

For children that attend all year round, we are closed from 25th December and reopen 

on the 2nd January.  

Have a lovely Christmas and a very happy New Year!  

Upcoming Events: 

6th January—Children return to 

school 

28th January—Parent Forum 6-7pm 

10th February—School Parents  

Evening 3.30-6pm 

12th February—School Parents  

Evening 4-7pm 
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